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 Pelican Brief     
APRIL  2021  

  Dear members and guests, why not pop into our  

                            Bistro 

 Open: Tuesday to Saturday           

  Lunch from 12noon — Dinner from 5.30pm 

  Treat yourself to our popular Blackboard and A la Carte menu.  

Please support these Businesses who are valued MAJOR sponsors and sup-

porters of the Pelican Waters Bowls Club. 

Pelican Brief  is proudly printed by  Pelican Waters Land Sales 

OUR MAJOR SPONSORS 

Proudly Supported by the Sunshine Coast Council’s Grants Program  



MAY  2021  PELICAN BRIEF 

Please have all reports, articles and photos (with descriptions) emailed directly to 

the editor by MONDAY 26TH APRIL 2021                  editor@pelicanbowls.com 

NEWS FROM THE BOARD CHAIRPERSON 

Chairperson's Report. 

We have taken the decision to postpone tonight's AGM to allow the maximum  

number of members to attend the AGM as possible and 

instead the AGM will be held Tuesday 6 April at 7.00pm in the bottom part of the 

club.   

The previous year has been a difficult one, but the club has traded through it well 

and the upcoming year is looking  positive.  The COVID-19 Vaccine is being rolled 

out and should make a large difference allowing life to return to normal. 

The club heard back from the Federal Government concerning our EOI for a grant 

to clean and paint the roof.  Unfortunately we were not successful and we continue 

to look for funding options for this purpose.  We have grant applications in for funds 

to install a new solar system and also to replace some of the shades around the 

greens.  We will let you know as soon as we hear more. 

The Parmi night was a great success and we are looking at having some sort of  

special theme night perhaps once a quarter.  We have the Quiz night coming up on 

24 April and this will be a great evening. 

There was a very quick weather event late in March which resulted in the  

cancellation of a number of days of bowls which was disappointing to us all, but 

with the change of season, hopefully we will have great weather for bowling for the 

next few months. 

Thanks to everybody for your continued support with the COVID-19 practices, and a 

special reminder that everybody needs to sign into the club on every visit.  The new 

Qld Government Signin App is the easiest way to do this, but the Pelican Waters 

Bowls Club QR Code still works for those who want to use that. 

All the best to all members. 

Tony Carter 

Pharmacist to a customer: "Madam, please understand, to buy an anti-depression pill you need a  

proper  prescription.    Simply showing your marriage certificate and husband's picture is not enough."    

FEATURED 

Supporter of the Month - Fox Taylor Mildwaters Lawyers 

Scott Taylor from Fox Taylor Mildwaters Lawyers is the club's Honorary  

Solicitor.  We would like to thank him and Fox Taylor Mildwaters for their  

support each year. 

 

FTM is a locally based company, just in the main street of Caloundra, looking 

after the needs of locals for 14 years. 

 

If you are in need of some legal assistance, maybe redoing your will to leave a 

little bit of support to the club :), why not consider Fox Taylor Mildwaters.  Their 

website is www.ftmlaw.com.au.  

Oak Tree Launch  
Our Club Sponsor, Oak Tree, is launching their retirement village.  They have 

invited members to attend launches recently and if you missed these and would 

still like to view the development please contact Greg Rayment on the number 

shown above. Many thanks to Oak Tree for their support of the club.  

http://www.ftmlaw.com.au


CLUB EVENT 

LUNCH FROM 12 NOON  - 2PM     DINNER FROM 5:30 PM 

BISTRO and  BAR 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Friday Saturday Bistro 
Closed 

Pizza and Pasta 

Night 

Pizza and Pasta 

Night 

Roast 

Night 

Steak & Parmy 

Night 

Our Bistro is open Tuesday to Saturday  

As well as Daily Specials, there is a great selection à la carte and Blackboard 

MENU 

Sunday 
& 

Monday 

Chef’s 
Special 

PLEASE NOTE EASTER TRADING HOURS 

Friday 2 April - Bistro and Bar both closed 

Saturday 3 April - Bistro closed, Bar open as normal 

Sunday 4 April - Bistro and Bar both closed 

Monday 5 April - Bistro closed, Bar open as per normal Monday hours  



NOTICE—CLUB EVENT 

 

PELICAN WATERS 

LAND SALES 

NOTICE—CLUB EVENT 



AROUND THE CLUB 

   We welcome back 

Val Johnston 

- a returning member. 

YOUR CLUB NEEDS YOU! 

The Sunshine Coast District Bowls Association is conducting a new course for bowls 
coaches on the weekend of the 1

st
 and 2

nd
 May. 

Why should you be interested? 

1 Attending the course will help your own bowls skills 

2 Our Club has seen a surge in new members wishing to be coached. 

3 Some of our existing coaches for various reasons, may be giving up coach-
ing after many years coaching and our present coaches are having prob-
lems keeping up with the demand for coaching. 

If you would be interested in applying and participating, the Club will pay your nomi-
nation fee for the course, you will need to fill out an application form and also make 
a application for a blue card.  

For further information you can contact myself as Club coaching co-coordinator on 
07 5491 4220 or speak to any of our present Club coaches. 

Good bowling   Paul Halliday   Club Coach Co-ordinator 

 

Club Keno terminals are  

located in the main bar with 

monitors conveniently locat-

ed throughout the Club 

Please continue to follow Social  

Distancing guidelines and other  

Covid-19 safe practices.  

NOTICES 

BE IN IT TO WIN IT  

FRIDAY EVENINGS  

Raffle tickets 

 

sold from 6:00—7pm 

 

 Great prizes— 

Meat Vouchers,  

Seafood vouchers. 

and Fruit Tray 
 

 

 

 

    D R A W S  A T  6 P M  A N D  7 P M  

Rollups may not be available due to weather  

conditions, championships and competitions,  

official coaching activities or training.  

Available  to club members and all visiting  

bowlers.  

Fees $10 per visitor payable at the Games Office or the 

bar or free for members. 

Pharmacist to a customer:  

"Madam, please understand, to buy an 

anti-depression pill you need a proper pre-

scription.    Simply showing your  

marriage certificate and husband's picture 

is not enough."    



 
LBA PRESIDENT’S REPORT APRIL 
The LBA would like to welcome Sue Lodge as our Vice  
President. We are confident that Sue will do a great job.  
 
I’m sure that everyone is happy to be using the “Check In Qld” app. 
It’s so much quicker. 
 
We are encouraging all ladies to wear a name badge whilst play-
ing. Please speak to a committee member if you are not sure how 
to acquire one. We also encourage ladies to drink plenty of water, 

particularly in the hot weather that we have been experiencing. 
 
I’m happy to announce the winners of the Fours Championship. They were Jacqui 
McLennan, Robyn Schey, Kim Mearing and Jennifer Oughton. It was a great game 
with the winners gaining a one point lead overall. 
 
Patron’s Day was hugely supported with 96 players. Frank and Gwen enjoyed the day 
immensely.  
 
We filled the club again with 100 ladies attending the popular Fashion Parade. A huge 
thank you to Jan McLean and Robyn Schey for the organisation of the event.  
 
Many volunteers helped at both these important events and I thank you all. 
The ladies had a luncheon at the club towards the end of April and had a great time. 
Thanks to Renee and the team for looking after us. 
 
Upcoming events include Kim’s Book Launch on Tuesday 6 April, the continuation of 
the Pairs Championship and the Singles Championship. 
 
Denise Fazakerley, President, LBA  

LADIES BOWLING ARM  CLUB EVENT 

mailto:denisefazakerley@icloud.com


Do you feel like an extra beer once you get home, or perhaps a glass of wine?  Did you know 

the Club sells six packs and bottles of wine to take away?  Just ask our friendly bar staff as 

you are leaving and they will be very happy to help you out. 

NOTICE 

 
Did you know that we have an extensive range of preloved books availa-

ble to members and guests. 

Just a $2 donation each or three for $5  (placed in the honesty box) 

& Free magazines, videos & CD’s with any book purchase. The books 

are located adjacent to the Men’s Locker Room 

   Dear members, we are looking for donations of books in 

good condition for purchase by members 

 Bring 

along your cans  and bottles 

etc  when you come to your 

Recycle 
and help our club make $10K 

$20K 

 

MBA Report 
 
At the last District Delegates bowls meeting, we were informed 
that pennant season would be starting the last Saturday in 
July with our top team being in division 1. Over the next two 
months we will put up a flyer to see who would like to  
represent our club for the six weeks of Pennants played on 
Saturday afternoons, so as to decide how many sections to 
nominate for. The Patrons Day was a great success for our 
Club, well attended with a full house. Congratulations to our  
wonderful patrons Gwen & Frank. 

 
Coming up in June (I know it sounds a long way off) we have organised a Seafood 
Day against Bramble Bay at PWBC  - 3 Games of 2 bowl triples, 16 ends and $2000 
prize money, cost is $30 per head. This Seafood Day is in remembrance of our  
former Patron Snow Woollett. Hopefully it will become a n annual event. There will 
be 28 teams competing, Bramble Bay 14 and 14 from Pelican. Jack (Snows Son) 
rang this week and said he has filled all his teams as they just love coming up to our 
friendly club. There will also be a perpetual shield to play for. There will be fish and 
chips for lunch and plenty of good prawns after the last game. This event will be 
played on a Saturday in the middle of July so we will be looking for 14 teams of 
open Triples. If you think you would like to compete in this before we get the notice 
on the board come along and see Bill Sullivan or myself and we will enter your 
team. 
 
PS If you don't eat seafood Renee would be only to pleased to do a Chicken snit 
and a cold plate for after the game. 
 
Yours in Bowling 
Byron, President MBA 

MEN’S BOWLING ARM  
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6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

APRIL 2021 CALENDAR 

Please continue to follow Social Distancing guidelines and other Covid-19 safe practices.                                                                                     Contact the Games Office to confirm event details.  

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. Mufti 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

1.00pm Ladies Pairs  

Championship Social 

Bowls 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

1.00pm Jackpot 

Open Pairs .Mufti 

1.00pm Jackpot Open 

Pairs Mufti 

9.00am Crackerjack  

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

1.00pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. Mufti 

1.00pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

1.00pm – Ladies B 

Singles draw  Social 

Bowls 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

10:00am Kim Mearing’s 

Margaret Dredge visit. 

1.00p Ladies Pairs  

Championship Social 

Bowls 

The Sunshine Coast  

District Bowls Association 

is conducting a new 

course for bowls coaches 

this weekend of the  

1st and 2nd May.            

Paul Halliday 

7.00pm AGM 
 PIZZA & PASTA 

1.00p Ladies Pairs  

Championship Social 

Bowls 

1.00pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

1.00pm Men’s  
Nominated 3 bowl  Triples  Bowls attire 

1.00pm Men’s Nominated 
3 bowl  Triples  Bowls attire 

1.00pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

1.00pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

1.00pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

1.00pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

1.00pm Jackpot 

Open Pairs .Mufti 

1.00pm Jackpot 

Open Pairs .Mufti 

9.00am Crackerjack  
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